Elovitz Bros. Operating

New Haddon Hall Dining Room

The new Haddon Hall dining
room was opened this week by
Meyer Charlie and Gill Elovitz
where the finest dinners and late
suppers will be served. Known for
their experience in preparing good
steaks and fine sea foods, you are
assured a satisfying meal at all
times. Their large dining room
can also accommodate private,
noon or early afternoon lunches,
or small party gatherings. Located
at 4730 Center Ave. it is an ex-
cellent location where bothersome

parking is avoided.



